
 

 

 

 

City of Pompano Beach 

 Office of Housing and Urban Improvement 
 

Memorandum No. 17-013 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  

 

 

DATE:        November 17, 2016 

 

TO:        Dennis Beach, City Manager 

 

THRU:    Mark B. Berman, City Attorney 

 

FROM:        Miriam Carrillo, Director 

 

RE:  Agenda Item – Taylor’s Closet Foundation, Inc.  – Sub recipient Agreement 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Taylor’s Closet Foundation, Inc. was approved as part of the CDBG Annual Action Plan by the City 

Commission for the FY 2016-2017 funding year. This project will provide assistance for services 

provided to teenage girls in and transitioning out of foster care that combine custom clothes shopping 

experiences with weekly instruction on basic home-economic skills such as cooking and sewing, 

together with activities and discussions that help them gain a greater sense of self-worth and 

confidence. The Resolution will approve the required Sub-Recipient Agreement for the utilization of 

CDBG Funds in the amount of $10,000.  

 

Please submit the attached Sub recipient Agreement to the City Commission on December 13, 2016 

for their approval. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Attachment(s) 

 
   


